
New  Zealand  Yearbook  of
International Law: Call for Papers
Posted on behalf of Jan Jakob Bornheim

The  New  Zealand  Yearbook  of  International  Law  (Brill)  is  an  annual,
internationally refereed publication. The Editors call  for both short notes and
commentaries, and longer in-depth articles, for publication in Volume 16 of the
Yearbook (2018), which will be published in 2019.

Notes and commentaries should be between 3,000 to 7,000 words. Articles may
be from 8,000 to 15,000 words.The Editors seek contributions on any current
topic in public or private international law. The Editors particularly encourage
submissions that are relevant to the Pacific, the Southern Ocean and Antarctica,
and New Zealand.

Submissions will be considered on a rolling basis. However, the closing date
for submissions for Volume 16 is 31 May 2019.

Contributions  must  be  original  unpublished  works  and  submission  of
contributions will be held to imply this. Manuscripts must be word-processed and
in compliance with fourth edition of the Australian Guide to Legal Citation. The
Guide is available online at: http://law.unimelb.edu.au/mulr/aglc/about.

Submissions should be provided in  English,  using MS Word-compatible  word
processing  software,  and  delivered  by  email  to  the  General  Editor  at
janjakob.bornheim@canterbury.ac.nz.
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